

12-12-22 Thurston PTO Newsletter

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Newsletter.ThurstonPTO@gmail.com To: jeremydb@umich.edu Mon, Dec 12, 2022 at 2:45 PM

Thurston Elementary PTO

Heron Happenings

December 12, 2022



Upcoming Events

December 13: PTO Meeting, 6:00 - 7:00p.m. (Zoom link) (Agenda)

December 23-January 6: No School (Winter Break)

PTO Meeting Tomorrow



Join us tomorrow on Zoom from 6:00—7:00p.m. for the last PTO meeting of 2022! We will hear updates from school and PTO personnel and look forward to discussing some of our upcoming activities of 2023. Tune in to stay connected or have your voice heard. All are welcome and encouraged to attend! Here is tomorrow's meeting agenda.

If you've missed previous PTO meetings, you can find meeting minutes (once approved) and meeting recordings on the PTO website here.

Be sure to add upcoming PTO meetings to your calendar:

January 17 (Add to Google Calendar) (iCal file)

February 21 (Add to Google Calendar) (iCal file)

March 21 (Add to Google Calendar) (iCal file)

April 18 (Add to Google Calendar) (iCal file)

Today is the Last Day for Thurston Holiday Giving Amazon Wish Lists



Thank you to all of the families that have donated items for our Thurston Holiday Giving drive! Our Thurston families have come together as a community to support heron families experiencing hardship this holiday season. If you didn't have a chance to purchase a gift yet, there is still a little time left. **Today is the last day to purchase items from the Thurston Holiday Wish Lists HERE**.

If you would prefer to purchase a gift card to one of our local stores (Meijer, Walmart, Target, Kroger, etc), that would also be much appreciated. Any gift cards purchased should simply be placed in student backpacks and sent to the front office. We will be sure all of our families are impacted by your thoughtfulness no matter what the contribution. **December 19th is the last day we will be taking gift cards.**

If you are not in a position to support at this time, we truly understand and urge you to continue keeping your family and loved ones safe and healthy. As always, thank you for your continued kindness and very generous support.

Toiletry Drive Week 4: Cleaning Products



This is the final week of our Toiletry Drive supporting Thurston families that need a little assistance this holiday season. This week, we are collecting new and unopened cleaning products like **laundry detergent**, **dish soap**, **dishwasher pods**, **sanitizing wipes/sprays**, **toilet bowl cleaner**, **sponges**, **glass cleaner**, **all-purpose cleaner**, **etc...** Place items you wish to donate in the large plastic tote bin marked "Thurston Toiletry Drive Donations" in front of the school's main doors **by Friday December 16**. You may also send items in with your child(ren), and they can place the donations in similarly marked bins inside the school building. Donations will be distributed by the Thurston Social Work Team during the month of December. Thank You!

Thurston Student Directory



Need to contact a Thurston parent or student? The 2022-2023 Thurston student directory is now available here. The directory is organized by grade (see tabs) and then alphabetically by class. If you registered prior to the start of school and indicated in InfoSnap that you wanted to be included in the directory, your contact information should be included. If you find a change needs to be made or do not see your information but wish for it to be included, please complete this form.

The PTO wants to hear from you! Email us , Visit our Site or Facebook Page

Newsletter submissions due by Saturday, 5pm to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:

Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.